				As a valued supporter of the National Garden Scheme we hope that you enjoy hearing from us about garden openings and events that we run in our area, and the benefits this has for many charities. We are writing to you regarding the upcoming changes in Data Protection law as to how an organisation uses and collects your personal information.

As from the 25th May 2018 we will only be able to stay in contact if we have your express permission to do so.  If you are happy to still here from us we just need you to send one quick reply to this email.

Click reply and say YES and we will continue to stay in touch.

If we do not get a reply from you we will no longer be able to stay in touch.







	
[bookmark: _GoBack]We treat your privacy and personal information with respect and never share any contact details we have for you with anyone else.

If you have any further questions please do get in touch. 
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